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           19th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child to Summer School. This letter will detail the final 
arrangements for the week.  

 
Dates and Times: 
Summer School runs from 15th – 19th August, 9am – 3pm each day. Please arrive promptly.  

 
Transport: 
Buses are booked and paid for, there is no cost to parents for use of the buses. The times and stops are 
shown below. Please arrive at the bus stop at least 5 minutes prior to the expected arrival time. The 

buses will be marked ‘Settle College Summer School’. Please do not get on the bus if you haven’t 
requested a space – there may not be room! 
 
Vehicle 1 (19 seater minibus) 
8.15 am – Embsay (Brackenley Lane Bus Stop) 
8.25 am – Skipton (Bus Station or St Stephen’s) 
8.35 am – Gargrave (Bus Shelter) 

8.45 am – Hellifield (Black Horse) 
8.50 am – Long Preston (Opposite Maypole) 

  

Vehicle 2 (33 seater minicoach) 
8.15 am – High Bentham (Bus Stop at the bottom of Robin Lane) 
8.25 am – Burton (Shop) 

8.35 am – Ingleton (Community Centre or New Village) 
8.40 am – Clapham (New Inn) 
8.45 am – Austwick (Bus Stop) 

  
Vehicle 3 (9 seater minibus) 
8.35 am – Horton (Station Corner or Church Corner) 
8.45 am – Stainforth (Car Park) 

8.50 am – Langcliffe (Ellwood Cottages) 
 
Arrival in school on 15th August: 
Friendly staff will be available to meet the children off the buses, and will be located around the 

entrances to direct those children arriving on foot. The children will be congregating at the Bradley 
Building. Don’t worry if they don’t remember where this is! They will be shown where to go.  
 

Lunches: 
Children who have requested a lunch from school will have one available. All other students must bring 
their own packed lunch. There are picnic benches to eat at outside, where we will all eat together.  
 
Attendance: 
Thank you for letting us know which days your children will be attending. If your child is unable to attend 

for any reason, please do phone us at 8.45am on 01729 822451. If we do not hear from you on a day we 
expect your child to be in Settle College, we will have to spend time phoning home and locating the child 
for safeguarding purposes. 
 
Clothing: 

Children can attend in their own clothes for the week. Appropriate dress for the weather will be required, 
whether that is sun hats or raincoats! They are taking part in a physical activity each day, so bear this in 

mind when selecting outfits.  
  
Please email if you have any further questions. J.Nutter@settlecollege.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Nutter 

mailto:admin@settlecollege.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:J.Nutter@settlecollege.n-yorks.sch.uk

